
Memorandum 
March 03, 2022 

To: File 

From: Betty Young, Rail Operations Manager 

Subject: Dockets TR-143846, Petition by City of Lakewood to modify a railroad crossing 
on Berekley Street SW in Lakewood, WA, USDOT 085829U; and TR-150624, 
WSDOT to modify a railroad crossing on North Thorne Lane in Lakewood, WA, 
USDOT 085828M 

In both dockets, the Commission approved modifications of the at-grade railroad crossings by 
Order. Orders in both dockets state:  

Upon completion of the proposed modifications, (City of Lakewood/WSDOT) must notify 
the Commission within 30 days.  Acceptance of the changes is subject to inspection by 
Commission Staff, verifying that the crossing is in full compliance with applicable laws, 
regulations, and the conditions set forth in this Order. 

The City of Lakewood and WSDOT informed Commission Staff of project completion. Staff met 
with the agencies and contractors at the crossings on May 15, 2017, to inspect and review 
changes. Staff reinspected both crossings on November 20, 2017. Records and photographs 
confirm modifications are complete and in compliance with Commission Order. 

This matter is now closed. 
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